
 

UNION CITY HOUSING AUTHORITY 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

 

The Housing Authority of the City of Union City has developed its PHA 

Agency Plan (Annual and Five Year Plans for (2024-2028) in compliance 

with the Quality Housing and Work Responsibility Act of 1998. It will be 

available for review at the Housing Authority’s Administration Office, 

located at 3911 Kennedy Blvd., Union City, N.J., between the hours of 9:00 

am and 3:00 pm, Monday through Friday (except legal holidays). In 

addition, a Public Meeting will be held on the Agency Plan/CFP 2024 on 

TUESDAY, MARCH 26, 2024 at 6:00 pm at the Housing Authority’s 

Administration Office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


